
1231 4th Street, S. W. 
Washington, D. C. 20024 
July 2, 1973 

Dear Harold, 

Enclosed are a couple of xeroxes from an old issue of the 
Daily World which might interest you. I note the original story 
comes from the August, 1970 issue of Scanlan's. It's possible I 
have that issue around here somewhere, but I don't have time to 
check now. I'm surprised, since Scanlan's broke the original story, 
that now with Watergated no one from that crowd has recollected it. 

The continuation for the article is missing. I'll run into it 
one of these days and send it on to you. 


